
 

 
 

November 16, 2018 

 

Venetia Valley School 
Supplemental Construction Update 

Storm Drain Installation at Bus Lane: 
 

 

 

Construction is moving along at an excitingly swift pace! Please note, on Friday 11/16/18, in 
front of the school, construction will be excavating a new trench at the bus lane in order to 
install a new storm drain line. This work will move excess rain water out of the parking lot 
during heavy rainfall. A temporary barrier will be put in place to cordon off work from the 
construction. In order to minimize disruption to school drop-off and pick-up operations, steel 
plates will be used to cover trenches during non-work hours. The details of this work include 
saw cutting and demolition of existing asphalt, excavating a trench, installing new storm drain 
pipe, backfilling, compacting and repaving. See Quick Look schedule on next page. 

Quick Look schedule below: 

• Fri. 11/16: After buses arrive work hours begin just after 8:00 AM. Clean-up and trench 
plate will be back in place by 2:00 PM before school pickup 

 

 



 

 

• Mon. 11/19 & Tues. 11/20: After buses arrive work hours begin just after 8:00 AM. 
Clean-up and trench plate will be back in place by 2:00 PM before school pickup 

• Mon. 11/26 & Tues. 11/27: After buses arrive work hours begin just after 8:00 AM. 
Clean-up and trench plate will be back in place by 2:00 PM before school pickup 

• Wed. 11/28: After buses arrive work hours begin just after 8:00 AM. Clean-up and 
trench plate will be back in place by 12:30 PM before school pickup 

Projected Dates of Work:  11/16/18 to 11/28/18 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements 
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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